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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 25, 2020 

EPWater temporarily suspends sandbag distribution 
 

EL PASO – In the interest of social distancing and limiting in-person interactions due to international 
concern about Coronavirus (COVID-19), El Paso Water is temporarily suspending sandbag distribution until 
further notice. The sandbag distribution site at 4801 Fred Wilson is closed, and the opening of satellite 
distribution sites are on hold until further notice. 

“We are doing everything in our power to protect the health of both our employees and customers,” said 

EPWater President and CEO John Balliew. 
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